From: Matthew Mullins <matthew159873@yahoo.com>

**Sent:** Wednesday, March 3, 2010 9:55 PM **To:** secretary <secretary @CFTC.gov>

**Subject:** Regulation of Retail Forex

## Regulation of Retail Forex

Dear Mr. Secretary:

The idea of changing the current leverage requirements for FOREX trading would force me to switch my account to a retail broker based in the United Kingdom in order to circumvent such a change. This would be a significant inconvenience for me as a semi-professional speculator. Please reconsider making my life more difficult in an already horrible economy.

Sincerely,

Matthew Foster Mullins